

Calling all Dover Bicyclists & Pedestrians

Bicyclists & Pedestrians in Dover, join us to share your ideas and thoughts on how to make Dover a more bicycle & pedestrian friendly place. In our efforts, to make Dover a place where people want to live & play - the City of Dover is forming a Bicycle & Pedestrian Sub-Committee. This is your chance to get involved by sharing your ideas and knowledge to make Dover a more friendly bicycle/pedestrian community for all to enjoy.

When: Tuesday, January 22, 2013

Time: 5:00 PM

Location: City Hall Conference Room, 15 Loockerman Plaza

Have an idea, but can't make it to the meeting? Have any questions about the sub-committee? Give Ann Marie Townshend a call by dialing (302) 736-7196 or send her an email: atownshend@dover.de.us.

